
 

Public drop-in sessions are being held on 18 and 19 May 2017 to give 
local communities and road users the opportunity to see and comment 
on the outcome of ongoing design work for the dualling project 
between Tomatin and Moy – part of the A9 Dualling Programme. On 
display will be the design developments which have taken place since 
the preferred route for this project was announced in November 2016.

Transport Scotland officials and design consultants will be on hand to 
discuss the design work and answer any questions.

Details of drop-ins are as follows:

Thursday 18 May, 5pm – 8pm
Strathdearn Primary School Hall, Tomatin, IV13 7YN

Friday 19 May, 11am – 5pm
Strathdearn Village Hall, Tomatin, IV13 7YN
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For further information, please visit: 
www.transport.gov.scot/a9dualling


